
LEGAL NOTICE
TOWNSHIP OF SOUTH PARK

ALLEGHENY COUNTY,
PENNSYLVANIA

  The  South  Park  Township
Board  of  Supervisors  has
scheduled a Public Hearing on
Monday, July 10, 2023, at 6:45
p.m., in the Board Room of the
South  Park  Township
Municipal  Building,  2675
Brownsville Road, South Park,
PA 15129, for the purpose of
determining  if  the  following
property should be declared a
public nuisance and subject to
the  appropriate  abatement
procedures,  which  may
include  the  demolition
process  and/or  fines  and
penalties  as  outlined  in  the
Code  of  the  Township  of
South Park
Owner(s): Location:
Richard Perlick (Deceased)
5856 Curry Road
Pittsburgh, PA 15236
Lot/Block No. 473-R-185

Karen F. Fosbaugh,
Township Manager 


